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CC:​ Dr. Scott Warren 
Date:​ September 24, 2025 
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Transportation Staffing 

 
 

 
 
With the most recent resignation, we’ve contacted First Student about providing a fourth driver. They currently have 
drivers in training and will notify us once one is ready. In the meantime, we’ve shared the route with them so the new 
driver will be familiar with it upon arrival. 
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